
 

 

TO ALL IAM UNION MEMBERS  
AGI RAMP VANCOUVER 

GENERAL CHAIRPERSON ASSIGNMENT 
OCTOBER 1, 2025 

 
Dear Sisters, Brothers, and Siblings, 
 
Please be advised the General Chairperson assigned to AGI Ramp Vancouver will now 
be Tania Canniff. 
 
Tania Caniff can be contacted at the following: 
 
Email: tcanniff@iam140.ca 
Mobile: 778-319-4140  
 
We thank you for your patience.  
 
 
In solidarity, 
 

                                                   
Dave Flowers                                       
President and Directing                     
General Chairperson  
Transportation District 140 
 
DF/mdr 
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